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Beacon House receives additional funding for renovation project

Summary
At Monday night's Council Meeting, Council approved additional funding of $40,672 to Beacon House on
Protection Island for a renovation project. Beacon House is the community hall for the residents of Protection
Island and the building no longer accommodates the needs of the community as well the current facilities are in
need of maintenance and repairs.

This joint project with the Protection Island Lions Club will see a new roof and roof system, flooring, energy
efficiency improvements including new windows and reconfiguration of the main hall.

Strategic Link: Community-Building Partnerships; Asset Management

Key Points
● The renovation budget of consists of $90,672 in funding from the City, $40,000 raised by residents and the

Protection Island Lions Club and $10,000 of in-kind services from community volunteers.
● Beacon House and the outbuildings, including the museum, are City-owned facilities and are operated by the

Protection Island Lions Club and community groups.

Quotes
"The Protection Island Lions and the Parks and Recreation Department are excited to see this project come to
realization after several years of planning. Upon completion, this Community Centre will continue to be a vital
asset to Nanaimo and the residents of Protection Island."

Art Groot
Manager, Facility Planning & Operations

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Art Groot
Manager, Facility Planning & Operations
City of Nanaimo
250-755-7542

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2aOK7vL

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160811BeaconHouseReceivesAdditionalFundingForRenovationProject.html

